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Inter-agency training courses
Summer Term 2020
All training takes place at Weetc unless stated otherwise. Venue details will be provided with course confirmations. 
For agencies who don’t contribute to the Safeguarding Children Partnership budget, there will be an attendance charge for all courses apart from Level 1. 

£125 for a full day and £75 for half a day.
Level 1 Introduction to Safeguarding Children (9.00am to 4.00pm)

Thursday 14th May
Thursday 18th June
Tuesday evenings 23rd and 30th June (6.00 – 9.00pm)
Level 2 Working Together to Safeguard Children  (9.00am – 4.30pm)

Wednesday 20th May

Level 3    

Contextual Safeguarding (9.00am to 4.00pm)
Thursday 7th May 
Domestic Violence and Abuse and Safeguarding Children (9.00am -4.30pm)
Tuesday 12th May

Harmful Sexual Behaviour (9.30am – 4.00pm)   Venue: NSPCC
Wednesday 10th June

Female Genital Mutilation – awareness raising (9.30am – 1.00pm)
Tuesday 16th June

Parental Substance Abuse and Safeguarding Children (9.00am - 4.00pm)
Thursday 25th June 
Self Harm (9.00am – 4.00pm)
Friday 26th June

Emotional Abuse and Neglect (9.00am – 4.00pm)

Tuesday 7th July

Skills for working with Resistant Families – Motivational Interviewing (9.00am – 4.00pm

Thursday and Friday 9th and 10th July 

Signs of Safety 2 day training    9.30am – 4.00pm
Monday and Tuesday 18th and 19th May
Tuesday and Wednesday 23rd and 24th June    Venue: St. Peter’s Centre

Thursday and Friday 9th and 10th July       Venue: St. Peter’s Centre 

All agencies apart from Council Children’s Services will be charged £85 for Signs of Safety 2 day courses. 
Please  note:

You will need to have completed Level 1 training (or your agency’s equivalent) before you can attend any of the Level 3 courses.

To book a place on these courses please go to the link   www.coventry.gov.uk/safeguardingbookingform 

Submitting an application does not automatically mean a place on the course. The automatic response received when submitting an application is not confirmation that you have a place. Please wait for a separate email for this confirmation. 
